IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT LOW VOLTAGE WIRE
The only wire acceptable for use with GTO products is 16 gauge dual conductor, stranded,
direct burial wire. This particular gauge enables the transformer to provide an adequate charge
through the control board to the battery at distances up to 1000 ft.

DO NOT use telephone wire or solid core wire. Unlike stranded wire, these types of wire are
inadequate for use with your gate opener system.

NEVER SPLICE WIRES. Splicing permits corrosion and seriously degrades the wire's
ability to carry an adequate current.




